
 COUNTY LINE YOUTH SOCCER LEAGUE 
 MEETING MINUTES 

 June 11, 2025 

 CALL TO ORDER:  Vice President Deseree Aguillen called  the Meeting of the County Line 
 Youth  Soccer League to order at 6:33 pm. 

 ROLL CALL:  Deseree Aguillen, Brooke Stahmer (video in), Molly Abel, Pat Keane, 
 Mindy Williams, Rick Keiser (video in) Sam Vitoria, Stephanie Ingram and Jessica Herzog 

 BUSINESS: 

 DIRECTORS:  Vice President: Deseree reached out to Kristen Krudock for taking over 
 the Top Soccer event. Kristin said she reached out to two other special education 
 teachers and it will run for about four weeks. We will need to reserve Friday night 
 walker turf, and the teachers will run the entire thing. Jessica Grubb will work on 
 getting a sponsor to assist in covering the cost. Clinic will start June 28th and we are 
 still looking for volunteers to help. 

 Secretary: Jessica H. needs to get the sponsors list from Rhonda for Becca and Megan. 
 There should be a email sent out to U8 parents to explain the new season and how we 
 are restructuring. 

 Treasurer: Jenni McCulloch was not here to discuss the current treasurer's report and 
 P&L statements. We have decided to table them until the next meeting. 

 Fields: We need to order goals for the U10 games at McCaffrey MS. We need to reach 
 out to the city to figure out if we can get a connex at Walker Turf. 

 Registrar:  We are still looking for two U13 girl coaches to make a 5th team. Picture day 
 will be August 2 and we will be using who we had last year. 

 Ref Assignor: CalNorth cam out and did a social media coverage of our program. 
 Brooke was given the ok (Deseree motion Pat 2nd) to purchase the 10 piece kits for the 
 game day facilitators. 

 Publicity/Fundraising: All emails have been sent out to businesses to those that required 
 sponsorships. O’Sullivan will possibly receive a discounted membership due to the 
 mishap last year. Will reach out to Papas and Wings for a uniform pick up day. 

 UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

 Did not approve the treasurer’s report from May and will approve them at next month’s 
 meeting along with Jenni McCulloch’s P&L statement that she generated. 



 DISCUSSION: 

 Next meeting will be held on July 7th, 2025 

 ADJOURNMENT:  There being no further business, the Meeting was adjourned at 8:04 p.m. 

 Jessica Herzog, Secretary 


